
 
3rd September 2020 

        laidlawheighte@outlook.com 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Some spaces have become available for singing lessons at St Clare’s, starting from September 2020.  

 
I am an experienced singing teacher, who has taught children from ages 4 – 18, and have taught at St 

Clare’s for the last six years. I provide lessons individually tailored to pupils' needs, abilities and 

inclinations. I regularly enter pupils for singing exams with the Associated Board of the Royal Schools 
of Music and the London College of Music Musical Theatre exams. These are nationally recognised 

qualifications that provide a definite goal for our lessons. I also like to provide performance 
opportunities for my pupils to demonstrate their accomplishments. 

 
Every child has a different voice, and I make sure to assess every pupil's vocal range and timbre. I 

choose songs with my pupils, so that they can select an enjoyable repertoire to work through, whilst I 
transpose where necessary to suit each pupil's vocal range. My lessons also focus on improving aural 

awareness, sight singing and music theory. These skills allow children to not only improve their singing 
ability, but to become all-rounded musicians, able to read music for themselves.  

 
Singing lessons have transferable skills. Research has proven that singing not only increases 

confidence, it also has physical benefits – exercising the upper body muscles and respiratory system.  
 

Saxophone Lessons 

At St Clare’s we are currently widening our musical opportunities for children and I’m pleased to also 
offer saxophone lessons this academic year.  

 
If you would like to know more about singing or saxophone lessons, or are interested in starting, then 

please e-mail me at the above address, or fill in the form below and return it to Mrs Layland. I will 
then contact you with further information. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

E.C Laidlaw-Height 
 
Mrs E Laidlaw-Height 

Singing Teacher, St Clare's School 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Singing Lessons at St Clare's School 

 

I would like my child to begin singing/saxophone lessons. 

 
 

Child's Name:____________________________________ 

 
Parent/Carer Contact Number:___________________________________________________ 

 

Email Address:___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Parent/Carer Signature:_____________________________________ Date:_______________ 


